
FROM THE MAIN GATE 

January 2025 

 

  

 

THANK YOU 

  

A special thank you to all of the residents who took the time to donate to the Security 

Department Christmas Fund! The Security Department staff appreciates your generosity 

and wishes everyone a safe, happy, and healthy New Year. 

 


